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ICI Response to Statements Filed in
Comment Letters by Professor Robert J.
Jackson, Jr. and Saba
The Investment Company Institute (ICI) submitted a response to address certain statements
in comment letters filed on November 14, 2024, by Professor Robert J. Jackson, Jr. and
Saba Capital Management, L.P., that ICI believes misrepresents its research on closed-end
fund governance and the underlying facts.

Read more in the comment letter.
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